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          1st July 2021 

 

Changes to PE Uniform 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

As you know, this year children have worn their PE kits all day on the day of their PE lessons. 

We have found this has worked very well; taking out the changing before and after lesson has 

meant that the children have been able to enjoy longer and fuller PE lessons.  With this in 

mind, from September we will continue to ask you to send children in their PE kit for the day of 

their PE lessons.  

In order to maintain standards of presentation in school, we have reviewed our PE uniform so 

that it is both smart and practical. From September, we will expect all pupils to wear the PE 

uniform as detailed below.  

PE Uniform 

• Plain black jogging bottoms or shorts (no logos) 

• White T-shirt (no logos except Reepham Primary School logo). 

• Black or red hoodie (no logos except Reepham Primary School logo)   

• Trainers  (to be worn on PE days only) 

• Plain house colour T shirts are still acceptable PE kit – (no logos except Reepham 
Primary logo), but we would like you to buy a white t-shirt when your child has grown out 
of their current t-shirt please. 

 

Standard Uniform (for Non-PE Days) 

 

• Red sweatshirt, jumper, cardigan or fleece (plain or with the school logo) 

• White or red polo shirt (plain or with the school logo) 

• Grey or black trousers, shorts, skirt or pinafore dress 

• Summer dress (checked red and white) 

• Tights or socks should be in black, grey, red or white 

• Sensible black or red shoes, (not trainers) 

• Skirts worn over leggings (leggings do not count as trousers) 
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Please ensure a change of outside shoes are brought in and kept at school.  

 

Year 6 may wear black sweatshirt or jumpers (preferably with school logo). 

 

Patterned tops and jeans are not school uniform. 
 
 
Yours faithfully    
 
 
School Office 
 

 

 

 

  


